
 
 

The colors of gold, red, yellow, and orange soon will burst out of the 
ground at the Peace Garden in Oswego. 

The garden, which commemorates peace between the United 
States and Canada, was planted May 26 with marigolds, zinnias, 
geraniums and Canis. Called the Oswego War of 1812 Bicentennial 
Peace Garden, the site overlooks the Oswego River on East First 
Street just south of the Oswego school district education center. 

City Engineer Anthony Leotta said the garden is a joint project of 
the city and Oswego County and is part of the 600-mile War of 1812 
Bicentennial Peace Garden Trail that stretches from Sackets 
Harbor west and into Canada commemorating places key to War of 
1812 history. 

 


